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	Member States of the Inter-American Telecommunication Commission (CITEL)

	PROPOSED RETAIN OF ITU-T A-SERIES RECOMMENDATIONS

	

	



	Abstract:
	CITEL proposes “no overall change (NOC)” to the ITU-T A-series Recommendations at WTSA-24.

	Contact:
	Maria Celeste Fuenmayor 
Inter-American Telecommunication Commission
	E-mail: mfuenmayor@oas.org 





NOC	IAP/39A4/1
A-series Recommendations
Reasons:	CITEL proposes “no overall change (NOC)” to the ITU-T A-series Recommendations at WTSA-24. Because we believe it would be a more efficient and effective use of limited time and resources for WTSA-24 to defer the A-series Recommendations to TSAG for continued consideration. Recalling that WTSA Res. 22 assigns responsibility for the ITU-T A-series Recommendations (organization of the work of ITU-T) to TSAG and TSAG is already successfully undertaking the revision of the A-series Recommendations in between WTSAs.
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